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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 4:50 PM
To: beccaglaser@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Question about Safe Harbor Marinas’ Rockland public comments
Attachments: NRPA Application_SHM Rockland LLC.pdf

Hi Ms. Glaser,  
 
The deadline for submitting public comments to the Department of Environmental Protection regarding the Natural 
Resources Protection Act (NRPA) permit application (#L-20386-4P-P-N) for a marina expansion as submitted by SHM 
Rockland, LLC is 5:00 pm on November 1, 2021.  You may submit your comments to me, via this e-mail address.   
 
A copy of the application is attached.   
 
Best, 
Jami 
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 

From: Becca Shaw Glaser <beccaglaser@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 11:34 AM 
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Subject: Question about Safe Harbor Marinas’ Rockland public comments 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Jami,  
Karen Foust at the Bureau of Submerged Lands said you are collecting comments on the proposed marina expansion in 
Rockland by Safe Harbor Marinas. Is the final day for public comments on November 1? And do you have a formal 
announcement of the public comment period, and the application by the company? I want to make sure to tailor my 
comments appropriately for the DEP concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
Becca Shaw Glaser 
Rockport  
 
 


